From: Esther Barcun

To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] fossil fuel infrasturcture
Date: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 11:39:57 AM

Dear Governor Murphy,

| believe we in NJ must move aggressively to build our renewable and sustainable energy infrastructure.
This does not include pipelines and power plants for more fracked gas or oil. | urge you to permanently
deny permits for the NESE, Roseland and other fossil fuel projects as well as to prohibit construction
before permits are granted. We need to encourage a coalition between home builders and green energy
suppliers so that all new construction is renewable energy compatible. There is no time to lose here!

Thank you.
Esther Barcun
Edison, NJ


mailto:misseando@verizon.net
mailto:emp.comments@bpu.nj.gov

